

UNITED STATES SENATE WASHINGTON, D.C.

JERRY MORAN U.S. SENATE

March 14, 2018

Mr. and Mrs. Shawn Bristol Owners HMC Performance Coatings 1625 Tonganoxie Road Tonganoxie, KS 66086-4180

Dear Shawn and Amie:

Congratulations on recently receiving the Emerging Business of the Year Award from the Kansas Small Business Development Center. This is a well-deserved honor.

This award reflects the commitment and dedication of you and your employees. Creating a successful business takes a great deal of drive and perseverance. You are to be commended for your hard work.

Again, congratulations and best wishes for continued success. Thank you for helping ensure that good things continue happening in Kansas. Please let me know when I can be of service.

Very truly yours,

Jemy Moran

Best wishes

Jerry Moran